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 Congratulations Sheetal 

Rasoi for completing an 

year of education in 

Valencia Community 

College, Orlando, Florida, 

USA in 2021-2022. 

A state of art pathological laboratory at the Hope Hospital was inaugurated in 

April 2022.  The rooftop of the hospital is now converted into a new 

pathological laboratory. We had the pleasure to have Ms. Allegra Viganotti, 

from Sky children Onlus Italy in the inaugural ceremony along with Mr. 

Samiran Mallick, CEO HOPE Hospital, Mr. Sachidananda Das, Secretary Hope 

Kolkata Foundation, Ms. Eithne Walsh, International Programmes Manager, 

The Hope Foundation, Ireland.  

We are extremely thankful to all the donors who has supported HOPE 

Hospitals take this big step. 
 

 

 www.hkf.ind.in 

Specialised departments: 
o Biochemistry 
o Clinical Pathology 
o Immunochemistry  
o Microbiology  
o Histopathology 

  

Children from HOPE 

crèche celebrating World 

Environment day on 5th 

June 2022  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For queries, please contact us at hopecsr@hkf.ind.in / hoperesource@hkf.ind.in/ nabanita@hope-foundation.in 
 

 Call:   Ayantika Ray Chaudhuri: 9748781846;  Sandip Kundu:9804400604;  Nabanita Banerjee: 9910102311 

On the occasion of International Yoga Day, the children from the various projects of Hope Kolkata Foundation performed 

Yoga under adult supervision . In many of our projects Yoga is part of the daily routine. 

 

On news: Hope Cafe was featured in 
‘Times of India’ as ‘A Cafe with a 
Cause’ in April 2022 edition. 

40 Students were awarded 

certificate from HSBC supported 

Computer Training Skill Unit  after 

successful completion of course.

 

 

On International Day For Street 

Children, we welcomed our 

corporate partners and individual 

donors on board with us.  Our focus 

was equal right in education and 

more than 350 educational gift packs 

were distributed amongst the street 

connected children.   

‘Masti ka Pathsala’: An awareness 

camp were organised by 'Social 

Service Club' of Mahadevi Birla 

World Academy for the children of 

Education on Wheels Project on Safe 

use of social media and digital 

platforms.  
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